Memorandum

To:  

Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors

Cc:

Gloria L. Young, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

From:

San Francisco Youth Commission

Date:

October 21, 2003

Re:
File 031680; Resolution urging the San Francisco Unified School District to consult with, and obtain the approval of, the Crestlake Property Owners Association, the Lakeside Homes Association, the Lakeside Property Owners Association, the Merced Manor Property Owners Association, the West of Twin Peaks Central Council, and the District Seven Advisory Council before implementing a plan to allow homeless individuals to use shower facilities at Lowell High School

Per the referral from the Clerk of the Board, File 031680, the San Francisco Youth Commission voted on October 20, 2003 to support this resolution with the following recommendation:

The San Francisco Youth Commission urges the Board of Supervisors to amend the resolution by adding the Lowell Student Association (LSA), Lowell High School’s student government association, to the list of community organizations that should be consulted on the proposed shower program.  We believe the students of Lowell High School should have input in to whether or not their showers are used for the shower program for the homeless.

